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2nd October 2020 

School 2 Newsletter 

Dear parents, 

 

Parent Teacher Meetings 

Parent teacher meetings are week beginning 5th October – if you haven’t already done so, please do use the 

reply slip to book an online meeting with your child’s class teacher. A translator (Russian to English) will 

be made available if you have requested one. Also, if you need to meet with your child’s Russian teacher 

please indicate this on the reply slip – the Russian teacher will then be in contact separately to arrange an 

appointment. 

 
International week 

This year’s international week will be different. Week beginning 12th October, the children will learn 

about a country or territory and prepare a presentation to electronically share with other year groups. 

Children across the school will then watch other classes’ presentations. This year, our whole-school 

focus is Asia. 

On Wednesday 14th October we invite children to wear their national dress. Although we will not 

have a whole-school parade, it will still be an enjoyable experience for them to share their costume with 

their peers. 

 
International Week Homework 

For International Week, each class has been assigned a particular country. For homework, children have 

been asked to create and then present a research project on their class’ country. Homework needs to be in 

by Monday 12th October. 

 
End of Term 

The half-term holiday begins after school on Friday 16th October and children return to school on 

Monday 26th October. 

 

Kind regards, 

Mr Kelly 
EXCELLENCE IN EDUCATION’ 
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